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MEMORANDUM FOR: Victor Stello, Deputy Executive Director
for Operations & Generic Requirements

FROM: Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CRGR BRIEFINGS

In your memorandum of August 19 on Standby Shutdown Facilities you asked
that we brief the CRGR at the September meeting. Similarly, I note

that you have scheduled a briefing on the status of scheduling reactor
specific actions on that same date.

On both of these topics, we will be unable to meet the proposed date
for the briefings. Please reschedule them to at least two weeks
after your September meeting.
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Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of . Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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